
WELCOME BACK

We have been preparing for our reopening since we closed in March and have implemented many
changes within the George Town and the Savannah stores while you have been gone.

When you visit our stores, you will need to be wearing a mask that covers your nose and mouth
before entering, per government mandates. You must sanitize your hands using the touchless
dispenser provided. Upon entering, you will see that we are also sanitizing our hands, shopping
carts, cashier stations, credit and debit card machines, other commonly used surfaces, and high-
traffic areas. All our staff will wear masks or face guards and maintain a social distance of at least
six feet from everyone in the store. When you are ready to check out, you will see decals on the floor
as markers to ensure the mandated distance as well as acrylic shields between the cashiers and you.

If necessary due to high customer traffic, we will limit the number of customers permitted in the
store at one time, and we ask that you continue to maintain the acceptable social distance while
waiting to enter. We will invite elderly, disabled, and pregnant customers to the front of the line.

Our George Town shopping hours are 7:00 A.M. through 6:00 P.M. Mondays through Saturdays. The
hours for our store in Countryside Shopping Village, Savannah, are 8:00 A.M. through 6:00 P.M. As
usual, we will be closed Sundays and Public Holidays. To shop outside those hours, we invite you
to use the Shop Online catalog on our website, which is always open for business.

We are anxious to see you again and to welcome you back to A. L. Thompson’s, George Town and
Savannah.
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https://www.althompson.com/docs/ShopOnlineHowTo17May.pdf

